
 
ABSENTEE BALLOT for JULY 19, 2025 Meeting 

  
At the 2025 annual meeting of the West Virginia Reenactors (WVRA), by a close vote, the decision 
was made to purchase liability insurance through the National Rifle Association (NRA) for the time 
period of April 2025-April 2026.  This is the same insurance policy we have purchased for the past 
several years.  The cost did not increase this year.  It remained $703 with a mandatory $40 
membership to the NRA 
 
This policy is a simple liability plan.  It covers only injury and damages caused by a member.  It does 
not cover any injuries and damages to the WVRA member.  It has a deductible. 
 
We face an issue for 2026.  If we want to purchase the insurance in 2026, we probably won’t have 
the funds needed without charging an additional fee to those who want insurance.  Some members 
join the WVRA for the insurance   Some members have insurance through other organizations and 
some feel that their personal insurance will cover any liability.  We discussed this issue last summer 
and did not act.  But the Board will not delay the issue any longer.  We want to make a decision at 
the next meeting in July at Beverly Heritage Day. 
 
Current WVRA members, please vote by June 1, 2026 
 
____ Renew liability insurance if funds are available.  Indicate below your preference 
of funding: 

                ____ Pay all from treasury, if treasury funds allow 

        ____ Those choosing insurance pay an additional fee (possibly up to $40 
per membership unit**) with any remaining cost coming from treasury, if 
treasury funds allow. 

_____ Discontinue liability insurance 

Comments?________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________ 
Member name_____________________________________ 

March 2025 

Chuck Critchfield 
193 Eastgate Drive 
Morgantown, WV 26508 
Ccritch608@yahoo.com 
 
** Either an individual membership or family membership.  
 
 
 


